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Date: 19" August, 2015
To : All Residents of Pictorial Garden Phase I

NOTICE
Shuttle Bus Services

Please be informed that our management office has received notification of shuttle bus service
from Pictorial Garden Phase 111, the licensee of the Shuttle Bus services, in view of the equal
contribution to the expenditure of shuttle bus services with the Pictorial Garden Phase 1I & III
was rejected in our E.GM on 23™ July 2011, the ticket of shuttle bus service for Shatin Route
(between Shatin Central Park and Pictorial Garden Phase) and Kowloon Tong Route (between
Kowloon Tong MTR Station and Pictorial Garden Phase) are suspended for sales in Pictorial
Garden Phase I with immediate effect. All residents can continue to use the shuttle bus services

by the valid tickets until further announcement.

We will keep contact with Licensee of the Shuttle Bus Services in order to get the newest
information of shuttle bus services and will update our residents in the soonest.

For any enquiries, please contact our staff at 2646 1859 during office hours.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
Management Office of Pictorial Garden Pt



